
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all had an enjoyable halfterm break and long Jubilee weekend. As we start the final halfterm of 

this academic year, the children have returned this week full of enthusiasm for their learning. The remainder 

of the term will continue to be very busy with various events to look forward to, including our Sports days!   

 

Have a great weekend with best wishes,  

 

Mary-Lyne Latour (Headteacher Infants) 

Sarah Atherton (Headteacher Juniors) 

   Friday 10th June 2022 

Points to note: 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Key dates for Summer Term: 

 Saturday 2nd July   PTA Summer Fair, pm at Webb’s Road 
 

 Monday 4th July                                Nursery Sports day – pm 

                                                      Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports day 1:30-3:00pm 
 

 Monday 11th July   Year 3 and Year 4 Sports Day, 9:00 –10:30am 

Year 5 and Year 6 Sports day, 1:30 – 3:00pm 
 

 Tuesday 12th July   Year 3 Singing Concert to Parents/Carers @ Webb’s pm 

Parent/Carer Evening 3:50 – 6:40pm 
 

 Wednesday 13th July   Parent/Carer Evening 3:50 – 6:40pm 

Year 6 School Journey until Friday 15th July 
 

 Thursday 14th July   Year 4 Instrumental Concert @ Webb’s pm 
 

 Tuesday 19th July   Year 1 Singing Concert to Parents/Carers @ Webb’s pm 
 

 Thursday 21st July   Last day of school year, non-uniform day (no donation needed). 

Year 6 leavers’ assembly on Zoom 10am – Parents/Carers of 

children in Year 6 are welcome to join us 

              Finish times: 

o Year 6:  1.50pm 

o Years 1 – 3:  2.15pm 

o Years 4 – 5:  2.20pm 

o Reception: 2.25pm 

o Nursery:  2.30pm 

               

 Our first priority is to ensure all 

children and adults are safe. 

Please do talk to any member of 

staff if you have any worries for 

yourself or others in our 

community. 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Skipping Workshops 

 
 

We were really pleased to welcome 

Lizzie and her team back to the 

school before half term – the 

children loved their workshops 

(even in their Jubilee day costumes).  
  

   

   



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  
 

   



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

World Class Visitor Wows Years 4 and 5 

 

Donald Lamont, is not only great-uncle of one of our pupils but is also 

Chairman of the UK Antarctic Heritage Trust and the Chairman of 

Endurance 22 whose mission was to find the wreck of the ship 

Endurance in Antarctica 107 years after it sunk. 
 

Children in Years 4 and 5 are already familiar with the story of 

Shackleton and the story of exploration, determination and survival. 
 

Mr Lamont explained how he got involved in the project, the difficulties 

of finding the wreck, the technology and science used and his feelings of 

relief that they had safely succeeded after taking on this brave but risky 

mission. The children were suitably impressed and will be looking out 

for the documentary being produced by the team in 2023.  
 

Mr Lamont also fed back to us: 

‘I was so impressed by the enthusiasm, discipline and 
intelligent questions of your children. The enthusiasm 

was extraordinary and the questions impressively 
sensible and intelligent.’ 

 
Shackleton (L) looks over the broken remains of his ship 

just before it went to the deep 

 
Some of the first pictures of the ship, which was 

remarkably intact 

 

Could you share your (or someone 

you know’s) knowledge or expertise? 
Do you use maths in ‘real life’? 

 We have really benefitted from so many of you 

sharing your own experiences with the children 

or putting us in touch with other people you 

know. It may be your job, an interest or part of 

your culture that you could share. 

 

There is a maths opportunity to the left but any 

offers are very welcome – simply email the 

school. 

Maths Week will be taking place from the 11th -15th July 

across the Trust. During this time, we aim to further 

develop children's love of maths, and help them to see the 

real-world application of their learning.  

 

If you use mathematics in your profession (architecture, 

retail, finance, computing, construction, real estate...) and 

would be willing to share your experiences with children, 

please get in touch with enquiries@bellevilleschool.org  

mailto:enquiries@bellevilleschool.org


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News  - Girls’ Cricket Festival at Spencer 

 

This week we attended a Girls’ Cricket 

Festival at Spencer Cricket club, where 

we learnt to bowl, bat and field. The 

staff were really kind and helpful and 

we thoroughly enjoyed ourselves! 

 

All the girls who attended the event 

were welcoming, considerate and 

passionate. I am very grateful for having 

this opportunity to participate. 

 

Lilly, Year 6 

 

  

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery is Looking Blooming Lovely 

The fruit and vegetables the PTA volunteers planted in Spring have burst into life. 

They’re thriving and today we harvested some of our lettuce leaves and lots of 

the children tried, and some even ate, several leaves! 

Nursery team 

    
 

  
  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 2021-2022 
 

Summer Term 2022 
 

Last day of Summer 1 term:  Friday 27th May 

Spring half term holiday:  Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 

First day of Summer 2 term:  Monday 6th June 

Last day of Summer 2 term:  Thursday 21st July – finishing an hour earlier than usual 

 
 

 
TERM DATES 2022-2023 

Autumn Term 2022 

 

Inset Days:  Thursday 1st – Friday 2nd September – school closed to children 

First day of Autumn 1 term:  Monday 5th September 

Last day of Autumn1 term: Friday 21st October 

Autumn half term holiday: Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October 

First day of Autumn 2 term: Monday 31st October 

Last day of Autumn 2 term: Friday 16th December 
  

Spring Term 2023 

 

Inset Day: Tuesday 3rd January – school closed to children 

First day of Spring 1 term:  Wednesday 4th January 

Last day of Spring 1 term: Friday 10th February 
Spring half term holiday:  Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February 

First day of Spring 2 term: Monday 20th February 

Last day of Spring 2 term:  Friday 31st March 
  

Summer Term 2023 

 

Inset Day:  Monday 17th April – school closed to children 

First day of Summer 1 term:  Tuesday 18th April 

Bank holiday: Monday 1st May – school closed to children 

Last day of Summer 1 term: Friday 26th May 

Spring half term holiday: Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

Inset Day: Monday 5th June – school closed to children 

First day of Summer 2 term: Tuesday 6th June 

Last day of Summer 2 term: Friday 21st July 

 
 

 


